
Good evening, LFHS! Thank you for a great spirit week and amazing pep rally. A few final 
reminders about the homecoming events for this weekend: 

●​ The parade begins Friday, at 6PM, in Harrington. If your child is participating, the lineup 
starts at Lake Forest South Elementary and if your child is being dropped-off they should 
be dropped off at Lake Forest South Elementary School (301 Dorman St.) at the time 
indicated by his/her advisor. Pick-up is at the intersection of Delaware Ave and Benjamin 
St. 

●​ Kick-off for the football game is at 11:30AM on Saturday, in the James. H. Blades 
Stadium. Remember, no bags are permitted in the stadium. 

●​ The dance begins at 7PM, on Saturday, in the LFHS atrium. Students will enter through 
the pool doors for check-in. Only students attending the dance will be permitted beyond 
the pool/gym lobby area. A limited number of tickets will be sold at the door only for 
LFHS students. Non-LFHS guests attending with a LFHS student must have 
pre-purchased a ticket and received approval to attend. Chick-fil-A will be available for 
purchase. 

Thank you again for a great week. We look forward to the events of this weekend. 

 

 

 


